
Nancy and Reid Miller built their home in 1992 on the north side of Moscow

Mountain. They were fairly knowledgeable about the large conifers on their new

property but only had a casual knowledge of the Palouse and woodland shrubs

from hiking and field trips. Fortunately for them the shrubs were already present

in the various habitats on the property. Over the years they have enjoyed watching

the resident and migrating birds, butterflies, mammals and insects which use the

shrubs for eating, gleaning, preening, resting, nesting, getting protection, and so

on. Of the shrubs Nancy will discuss, most are present on their property or in the

nearby area. She will discuss their needs and how best to use them whether on a

large property or in an urban garden.

7:00 pm PDT, Thursday April 21, 2022
Join us via ZOOM at  https://uidaho.zoom.us/j/8281785557

Sponsored by the Idaho Native Plant Society White Pine Chapter

Native Shrubs for the Palouse -
and for the Birds

Nancy Miller, Idaho Native Plant Society


